
From: Prabhu, Maya <mprabhu@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/16/2016 12:10:27 PM
Subject: comment from governor

Hey Chaney,
 
I left you a voicemail but wanted to follow up here.
 
I’m writing an article getting local reaction about the U.S. Supreme Court sending a decision back to lower courts 
regarding faith-based employers opting out of providing contraception to employees through the Affordable Care 
Act. Does the governor have any opinion on this development?
 
Can you give me a call or send me an email with a comment?
 
Thanks so much!
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell | 843.509.8933
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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